
Subject: Re: C&C_Epocilation

Posted by [R315r4z0r](#) on Fri, 27 Jul 2007 19:27:54 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

razorblade001 wrote on Fri, 27 July 2007 15:23So my question to those of you who want to test: Should I finish up what needs to be done other than VIS and distribute betas as is, and leave correcting the VIS for the next beta...

Or would you rather me take care of the VIS now and get it done with. (Will take another 2 days to release beta)

^^^ Need answer to that question ^^^
